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JSE AGRICULTURAL PRODUCTS MARKET NOTICE

Number
A955
Date

18 September 2008
Data conversion of sub accounts for go live on NUTRON
Members are reminded that the JSE will be taking a data cut on Friday 19 September after the close of the trading of all positions held on sub accounts on the current ATS. These positions will then be converted into the new application by adding an additional “s” to the code eg if the sub account was 99AB it will be converted to 99ABS. It is critical that members who make use of sub accounts, ensure their sub account positions on the ATS reflect the same as those reported by the clearing member since these positions will be used as the starting point going forward.

The next mandatory dress rehearsal will take place on the 4th October followed by the 18th October with go live scheduled for the 20th October.

Should you have any questions or require assistance with your sub accounts please do not hesitate to contact us.
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Rod Gravelet-Blondin

Senior General Manager

Agricultural Products Division

Tel :+27 11 520-7258

Fax :+27 11 520-7558
RodGB@jse.co.za
Distributed by the Company Secretariat +27 11 520 7478
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